
May 24, 2011

Via U.S. Mail
Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DT-06-067

Dear Ms Howland:

Due to an injury, I will be unavailable to attend the prehearing conference on May
25, 2011. In lieu ofmy appearance, please accept this letter on behalf of CRC
Communications of Maine, Inc. CRC opposes the new interconnection
rates proposed by FairPoint in its Tariff No. 85.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at or (207) 992-9920 or
Trina.Bragdon~,ottcommunciations.com.

Cc: Electronic service list

Skcerely,

rina M. Bragdon
OTT Communications

OTT communications
900D Hammond Street
Bangor, Maine 04401


